
Dear Representative Casey, Chair and members of the House Committee on Municipal 

Government and Housing, 

I support H5704. Rodent pesticides kill non-targeted predator species and are hazardous 

to pets.  

I respectfully urge the Committee members to vote favorably for this bill. 

Thank you! 

Michelle Komar  

Warwick resident  

Audubon Society of RI member  


